
 

 

 

MEMORENDUM 

 

March 6, 2025 

Re: Lab closure 

Dzinisi guja, 

Please be informed that the laboratory hours next week will be as 

follows: 

• March 11 – 9:00am-2:30pm 

• March 12 – Closed 

• March 13 – Closed 

Regular hours of Tuesday-Thursday 9:00am-2:30pm will resume the 

following week. 

Please contacts Sharon or myself at the number below if you have any 

questions. 

 

Siyisgaas, 

Moriah Whitney, LPN 

Tsuut’ina Medical Clinic Coordinator 

Moriah.whitney@tsuutina.com 

403-251-7575 ext. 2 


